
Unsure about the future?

If you have been placed on the  

government’s Job Retention Scheme  

(furlough) and it is coming to an end, you 

may be concerned that your employment 

situation has changed. This might include 

a reduction in hours, re-deployment to  

another area of the business, or  

redundancy. The Tourism & Hospitality 

Talent Hub is here to help.

What support is available?

If your job is no longer available as a result 

of COVID-19 and your role has been  

identified as redundant or you are  

unemployed, we are here to help you in 

both the short and long-term. We can help 

you with employment, training and support 

you in a variety of ways (see below):

The Growth Company and Marketing Manchester, supported by 
the Manchester Hoteliers’ Association, are ready to help 
individuals working in the hospitality and tourism industry whose 
employment has been impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.

Current job 
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Training Advice and 
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Tel: 07503 620815   Email: talenthub@growthco.uk
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